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Craig, Sondra

From: josh olson <jjo11587@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 8:25 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Norwood 

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from jjo11587@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Hi 
 
I would like to share my concern with the homeless living at the Norwood. As an islander, we are worried of our safety if this is 
approved. Also, it makes more sense for them to be closer to resources than segregated on the island. 
 
Thank you for your consideraƟon. 
Josh Olson 
Sent from my iPhone 


